
February 2nd , 1932. 

Dear Mr . de Guilgud, 

Thank you very rr.uch for your letter of January 30th. 

I am extremely glad to he~r that the Chairman of your Board of 

Governors has authorised the continuation of the courses for Inter-

national students for ~ f~rther year and that he has guaranteed 

the necessary funds for that period. 

It is a source of great satisfaction to all those 

who have been concerned in the scheme that the International 

Council of Nurses should b~ considering its adoption as a memorial 

to Florence Nightinga~e . 
. . 
'I much hope that the negociations on 

this matter wi 1 proceed satisfacoorily. 
I 

I note ' thot you may not bo able to guarantee a. 

lB-rge number of stud.ent.s for next year . 

Yours sincerely, 

Principal . 


